
Hello This is the final countdown/week- to avoid a twenty-
four hour shut off notice placed at your residence for unpaid 
water and sewer invoices . Over 100 customers still have 

a balance. 
Please make payment by Tuesday, September 5th, 2023- or 
all unpaid balances will receive the 24- hour shut off notice 

on Wednesday September 6th. 
At that time, cash, money order, or online payments will be 
accepted only. NO CHECKS will be accepted after 9/5/23 to 

keep services on. 
If you told us you would pay your bill by a certain time, and 
that date has passed and you have not, you will receive a 24 

hour shut off notice.  
The application acceptance period for LIHWAP will close 

Thursday, August 31, 2023. Applications submitted or 
postmarked through Thursday, August 31, 2023 will be 
accepted and processed consistent with program rules. 

Applicants may continue to upload required documentation 
through waterassistance.otda.ny.gov for pending submitted 

applications. 
 

 
 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwaterassistance.otda.ny.gov%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2y-V8Gkz1SauNEHc7wDZmoELMAGqcdevX6BJzRN40T51K-aZkxEhZaKOs&h=AT0JQarWm6mOJC56d0Lv31ViYlNFyxd0SZcyYwlaeEkqHx0_bdFOfoEBr-Q2xzMv1jL8fiDBbNdfHYX1E4uI8IMYYdNrWhF5tf4_Rjj4HFzejeZEBQRWhheuNcFA5swTeg&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT0Wcpx7RXA6KeiKDVxCZu6pGeind3NhhJXDVf57W5SHeq_dN4EzTkYtRxBZ95v-ZEmo1Z2LHfog5jPm-KUyebTpOxgOnaH5vUVyjLNh1EsJ6XSWrGP23sOjfb1QDFEMaOzwc9X9qvnlvlZA9ETJtt-37Yht9gfW8Blb_9h9x4cInlVrxKNZS2RUxClKSpb7UasajdKLd2Tf

